
This correspondence is written in support of allowing consumers to jailbreak personal 
computing devices, including video game systems, phones, and tablet pc’s.  I am both an 
avid user and hobbyist.  I have a right to modify items that I purchase if it does not 
adversely affect the company producing the unit. Why can I buy a T-Shirt and dye it or 
sew something on to it, and then face possible penalties when I modify a piece of 
electronic hardware to better suit my likings? 
 
Thanks, 
 
Duane McClellan 


